
 

        Kraków, 4.01.2024 

 

 

 

Announcement of the Dean of the Faculty of 
Physics, Astronomy and Applied Computer 
Science 

 
To all members of the research and research-teaching staff. 

 
Dear Staff Members, 

 

All employees conducting scientific duties at the Faculty of Physics, Astro-
nomy and Applied Computer Science are obliged to fill out a questionnaire 
reporting annually research activities performed in our units. 

The questionnaire is available on the web-page 

https://th.if.uj.edu.pl/ankiety/ 

after logon with your JU user identification and password. The access to the 
questionnaire will be activated on January 8th. 

The deadline for submission is February 29th  

At the same time, I would like to remind you that the obligation to complete 
the questionnaire each year is incumbent on all research and teaching and 
research employees, regardless of their academic teaching position. 

Based on the data obtained, the Achievement Survey Committee prepares a list 
of employees proposed for awards from the Jagiellonian University Rector for 
distinguished activity in 2023. 

 

Sincerely yours, 
Prof. dr hab. Ewa Gudowska-Nowak 

Dean, Faculty of Physics, Astronomy and Applied Computer Science 

 


